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During the last month I have visited both sets of allotments and can report that 

although the ground is wet the general condition is good on both sites with no 

maintenance required with the exception of the Tree on the Rattlesden road 

site, which is in hand. 

There is one vacant plot on Rattlesden Road currently being used as a tree 

nursery for the parish, with nobody on the waiting list. In January I sent out a 

“Jungle Drums” promoting the benefits of having an allotment and pleased to 

say that this attracted a couple who have now made an offer for plot GR 6 

which was due to become vacant at the end of March. There remains 1 other 

person on the waiting list for Gedding road who is looking for a 125 sq metre 

plot. 

Invoices for rents due April 20 to March 21 have been issued along with 

tenancy agreements. Apart from GR 6 I am not aware of any plots likely to 

becoming available for the coming year. 

          

Prepared by Cllr Edmondson     

24th February 2020  


